
This Week 

Monday 9/21/2020 

No Scheduled Activities  

 

Tuesday 9/22/2020 

No Scheduled Activities  

 

Wednesday 9/23/2020 

Adult Prayer Meeting (Dining Room)………………………………….……………………………...6:00 PM 

Youth Service (Main Sanctuary)……………………………………………………………….…….....6:00 PM 

 

Thursday 9/24/2020 

No scheduled activities 

 

Friday 9/25/2020 

No scheduled activities 

 

Saturday 9/26/2020 

No Scheduled Activities  



Welcome   

     

     SUNDAY AM 

     9:00 AM      Sunday School  

     10:15 AM       Morning Worship 

                            Bro. Neil Everett 

        Series: Finding Peace In Troubled Times 

        Message: Begging for God’s Judgement 

        Habakkuk 2 

        

    SUNDAY PM 

    4:00PM         Heartfelt Kickoff 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 9/13/2020  

Sunday  

School 

Morning  

Worship 

Evening  

Worship 

Live 

Stream 

Views 

144 No count N/A N/A 

Deacon Mall Greeter  

Danny Redding 318-355-9276 

  Deacon of the Week  

Edwin “Red” Plouet 337-258-3286 

Offering 9/13/2020 

Offering Weekly Require-

ment 

Received This 

Week 

YTD Received 

General $14,732.98 $8,837.00 $543,653.63 

Building $3,867.31 $875.00 $83,684.00 

Thank you for joining us today! We would love to hear from you. If you are a guest, please take a  

connection card from the back of the pew, complete the card and place it in the offering box on your way out. 

We invite you to visit our website, firstcal.org and visit us on Facebook for more information regarding studies,  

activities and ministries.  

First Baptist Church | 2981 Hwy 80 W.  | Calhoun, LA  71225 | (318)644-5101 

Office Hours: Monday –Thursday 8am-12pm 

MISSION  

WE EXIST TO MAKE DISCIPLES THAT SHARE THE GOSPEL OF JESUS CHRIST IN CALHOUN AND AROUND THE WORLD. 

VISION 

TO PREPARE ALL FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST TO SHARE THE GOSPEL WITH ALL LOST PEOPLE IN THE WORLD. 

 

Join us today as we honor Holly Jones.  

Holly works in our children's department as a childcare worker AND she also works for 

our Church as a part time housekeeper. We are so, so thankful for all of her hard work 

and faithfulness to our staff and to our Church family! Holly always has such a sweet 

spirit, and she would love to meet you!  

THANK YOU Holly for all that you do! We are blessed to have you in our Church family! 

Thank you for your servant heart and for your love for the Lord! 

Today, September 20 
We're open! Come join us as we build our founda-

tion on Christ! The next few weeks will be banging 

in the Children's Department! If you get tired of 

hearing the noise but not being a part of all the 

fun, come on over and check out what's going on! 

2TALK42!! Sign up now or call any of our ministe-

rial staff members to be a part of this amazing 

outreach event! Invite any and all of your un-

churched friends of any age!! We need to show 

up and show out for this event FBCC!! We're all in 

this together! If we don't reach out, we don't 

grow the body of Christ! 

 

October is right around the corner, which means 

Fall Fest is too!! Go ahead and start bringing 

those bags of candy that you find on sale! **Just 

one note, make sure it is not expired or will 

expire before October 31! We can't pass out 

expired goods.** 

Announcements 

Jesus replied: “Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and 

with all your mind. This is the first and greatest commandment. And the second is like 

it: Love your neighbor as yourself.”  

Matthew 22:37-39 

Spotlight on Staff 

Today is the last day to donate to this year’s Fall 

Food Roundup. It is so important for us to help to 

meet the needs of children in our residential pro-

gram, as well as, homeless mothers and their 

children residing on our campus. You literally help 

to feed those in our care for an entire year 

through your faithful participation in the Roundup! 

Donations can be placed in the donation bin in the 

mall area or dropped by the church office.  
Hurricane Laura Disaster Relief supplies are need-

ed for those who have been affected. The following 

items are requested. All donations can be dropped 

off at Rolling Hills Ministry in Ruston. Thank you for 

helping those in need.                                 

Mops, Brooms, 1 gallon pump sprayers, 

Bleach – ½ gallon, 5 gallon buckets, 

Rags, Brushes for cleaning, 

Soap, Rubber gloves, Hand sanitizer,  

Lysol or Pinesol, Bottled water, Tarps 

If you’d like to have access to over 20,000 

Christian video studies, movies, and children’s 

cartoons, provide the church office with your 

email address. It will be given to RightNow 

Media and they will send you an invitation to 

sign up without cost.  

Sunday, October 4th Adult/Teen Challenge will 

be with us in the worship service. 

The Shoebox Christmas Ministry is accepting 

donations through Nov. 1. There is a need for 

beanie caps, socks & gloves at this time. 

Thank you for supporting this ministry.  

 


